
 

1 March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear   
 
ATISN 20256 - Technical Policy Learning and Development Dynamic 
Purchasing System (DPS) 
 
Information requested 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 22 February 2024.    
 
You requested:  
 
Our query relates to the Technical Policy Learning and Development DPS.  
 
Could the Authority please confirm:  
 
a) how many providers are approved on the DPS, and,  
b) the names of the providers currently on the DPS. 
 
Our response 
 

a) how many providers are 
approved on the DPS 

There are 10 providers approved on the DPS. 

b) the names of the providers 
currently on the DPS. 
 
 

The current suppliers who have been accepted on 
to the DPS are: 
 

• Category 1 “Behavioural Insights” - LSE 
Enterprise, Sheffield University (CebSap). 

 

• Category 2 “Collaboration & 
Involvement” – PDR, Co-production & 
Involvement network, The Consultation 
Institute. 

 

• Category 3 “Complexity and Systems”– 
No suppliers. 

 

• Category 4 “Design” – PDR, Political 
Engagement (formally Dods Group Ltd), 
The Satori Lab. 

 

• Category 5 “Evidence and Data 
Analysis” – Behavioural Insights. 

 

• Category 6 “Futures” – Waverley 
Consultants, Greyspace Studios. 

 



• Category 7 “Innovation and Creativity” – 
PDR, Political Engagement (formally Dods 
Group Ltd). 

 

 
Next steps 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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